
John D. George, Sr. Elementary School 
Supply List 2023-24 School Year 

 

 

Dear Parents of Mrs. Mineo-Kucerak’s Students, 

 

The following is a list of supplies that your child will need for the upcoming school year.  To 

assist with the first day of school, please have the following ready for your school visit on Open 

House night. Happy summer to all! 

 

     

1  box of 16 Crayola crayons  

3   containers of Clorox/disinfectant wipes 

1 folder (with pockets on the bottom) 

2 packs of hand wipes   

1 pack of Ticonderoga pencils 

1 4 pack of Elmer’s glue sticks (purple color preferred) 

1 set of headphones 

2      pairs of extra clothes- please place in plastic bag and label items 

1 reusable water bottle 

1 smock for painting or sensory play 

 

 

*If your child requires toileting assistance, please send in wipes 

and extra clothes 

 

**Please DO NOT send personal items, i.e. toys, games, trinkets, 

recording devices, and items that make noise or play music. These 

items can interfere with learning.  

 

Please LABEL your child's supply items. Also, please check monthly 

to make sure your child has the necessary supplies.  

 

 

 

 

 


